
 
 

Public Budget Hearing, Town Of Otto 

A Budget Hearing of the town board of the Town of Otto, Cattaraugus County and the State of New York was held at the 
Otto Town Hall, 8842 Otto- East Otto Road, Cattaraugus, NY on the 9th day of November 2023. 

Present:   Ron Wasmund  .. Town Supervisor 
     Trisha Priest  .. Town Clerk 
     Paul Stang   .. Councilmember : via phone conference 
        Marlene Gregory  .. Councilmember  :via phone conference 
                  Brenda Mallaber  .. Councilmember 

    Robert Barber Jr. .. Highway Superintendent 
 
Absent:     Kevin Walker  .. Councilmember 
 
Others Present:    
   None     
 
Supervisor Wasmund opened the public hearing at 7:00pm. 
Copies of the proposed budget were distributed to all present. 
 
The town clerk certifies that the publication for the public hearings were submitted to the  
Springville Journal on October 19, 2023. The notice of the filing of the preliminary budget and scheduling of the public 
hearing were posted at the Town Hall on October 21, 2023.  
 
With everyone having the opportunity to speak and no one appearing for or against the proposed budget, Supervisor 
Wasmund closed the public hearing at 7:29pm. 
 
RESOLUTION 2023-46 
Approval of the 2024 budget 
On a motion made by Councilmember Gregory and seconded by Councilmember Walker, the following resolution was 
APOPTED  Ayes 4  Gregory, Stang, Mallaber, Wasmund  
  Nays 0 
Resolved that the 2024 budget be approved as submitted. 
 
 
 
With no further discussion, on a motion of Councilmember Walker and seconded by Supervisor Wasmund, the meeting 
was adjourned at 7:56pm. Carried unanimously. 
 
The next board meeting will be held on November 21, 2023 7PM at the Otto Town Hall. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,                  
    
 

 Trisha A. Priest, Town Clerk 


